

CHINLE, Ariz. — The funeral service for Navajo Police Department Officer Michael Lee was held June 25 at The Potter's House Christian Center in Chinle, Ariz.

The Navajo Police Department assisted the family in the planning and coordination of the service. The family of Officer Lee put the safety and wellbeing of everyone wishing to pay their respects foremost in its plans.

"Officer Lee was adamant about keeping family members safe during this pandemic.... Planning a service under these circumstances is difficult, but with the heart Officer Lee had for his family and community, he would want everyone to be safe," Chief Phillip Francisco said.

The service was limited to immediate family members only.

The family is respectfully requesting any in-kind donation be done electronically through the established memorial account.

Donation Information:

Funeral service for fallen Navajo Police Department Officer Michael Lee

Written by Staff Reports Friday, 03 July 2020 01:46
"Memorial Account for Officer Michael Lee"
Wells Fargo Bank
Account: 5341652773
Donations can also be made through Zelle transfers can utilize the following information
Account: 5341652773
Phone Number: 928-551-3225
Name: Erica Jake